
Frequently asked Questions 

 

Pursuant to the Request for Pricing (“RFP”) for Computer Hardware, Peripherals and 

Software posted on Friday, December 21, 2018, the Connecticut Housing Finance Authority 

(“CHFA”) is providing answers to questions it received from December 21, 2018 to January 

2, 2019: 

 

Question: The RFP specifies both HPE servers and storage devises.  Will you consider an 

  equivalent Dell Solution?  

Answer: CHFA is only looking for the HP products listed in the RFP. 
 

Question: Is CHFA looking for installation costs or simply to purchase the items and 

have them delivered to CHFA?   

Answer: CHFA is only looking for the equipment and delivery costs listed in the RFP.   

 

 


